
Happy New Year 2020  
Thank you for your continued support and we wish our school community a happy 
and healthy 2020. A very warm welcome back to all the boys and girls. We hope 

you all had a restful break.  

• St. Vincent De Paul wrote to extend their gratitude for the food donated in 
December. It is much appreciated.   

• Please remember hats and coats during this cold weather. Please label all 
belongings  

• Visit our website for information and photos www.stlouisinfants.ie  
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Designated Liaison Person for Child Protection and Principal -  
Carmel McCarroll 

KINDNESS                                          16 JANUARY 2020

Snack 10.30am 
Children need a 

small piece of fruit 
or vegetable  

Lunch 12.00 

Children need a 
small healthy 

lunch every day 
with a drink such 
as water or milk 

No Eggs or Nuts 
We have a 
number of 

children with egg 
and nut allergies

Newsletters 
Newsletters will be 

circulated each 
month. 

1
SICK NOTES 

Please place all 
correspondence in your 

child’s Blue Folder

2
BLUE FOLDERS 

Please take notes out of 
the folders once read. 
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http://www.stlouisinfants.ie


Attendance ….Every School Day Counts 

Please take holidays when the children are on school 
breaks.   

February Midterm Break 
Thursday 20th February and Friday 21st February. 

( re-open on Monday 24th February 2020.) 
  

St. Patrick’s Day 
Monday 16th & 17th March 2020 

  
Easter 2020 

Monday 6th  April - Friday 17th April 2020 
( re-opens on Monday 20th April.) 

  
May Day Holiday 

Monday 4th May 2020 

 June Bank Holiday 
Monday 1st & 2nd June 2020 

  
Summer Holidays 

Wednesday 24th June 2020 @12.00pm 

Parents’ Association - Christmas Disco  
We held our Christmas Disco in St. Joseph's 
Pastoral centre on Friday 13th December. 

Thanks to all who attended and to the Parents' 
Association committee for organising it. It was 
a great success . We hope the children enjoyed 

the evening together. An amazing €1635.36 was 
raised. It will be used to purchase iPads. 

PE  
Soccer - Junior and Senior Infants - Tuesdays 

GAA - First Class - Fridays  

Enrolment Week  
27th — 31st  January from 9am—2pm daily. 

Please bring along your child's Birth 
Certificate and PPS Number.  

Call into the school any day that week or visit 
us on Open Day. 

Open Day 
Thursday 30th January 10.30— 11.30am 

Come along for tea or coffee. You will have an 
opportunity to visit the classrooms. Pre-school 
children are welcome to see their new school. 

Mobile Numbers 
If you’ve changed your mobile number or address please 

send your new details to Pamela in the office. 

HSE Vaccinations  

The Junior Infants received MMR vaccinations on 15th and 
16th of January. All follow-up communication will come 

through HSE 

Nurse Irene 

Sight and hearing tests for Junior Infants will take place in 
March. The HSE will contact you directly  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Mrs McAdam her husband and boys on 
the birth of a beautiful baby girl Aoibh on New Years Eve. 

Congratulations also to Mrs McCarron and her husband  
on the birth of a beautiful baby girl Hollie. 

Book Bills 

Remaining bills are now due.  
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• Mobile Text Messaging - Please ensure we have your correct mobile number. 
The fault in our text messaging system has been corrected. We sent out a test 
text message on Monday 20th January at 10am. Please let us know if you did 
not receive it.  

• Board of Management parent nomination elections are complete. Many thanks 
to all the parents who responded to our request for nomination.  

• Photographer - 6th and 7th February 
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